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Comments: As a former Albuquerque resident, I am in opposition to the building of a roller coaster in the Sandia

mountains. The land should belong to the Sandia Pueblo, and this seems to be another project that has not

consulted with the people whose land this project will at best disturb and at worst,  destroy the land, nature, and

wildlife. We must do better than to continue in the legacy of colonization and appropriation. Let the Sandia

Pueblo community decide what to do with their ancestral land. 


